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COMPREHENSIVE REVIEW OF THE ACCESSIBILITY FOR ONTARIANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT
(AODA)

C. Dillon, Accessibility Co-ordinator reviewed a Bulletin from the Accessibility Directorate of Ontario dated
February 7, 2018 entitled, “Province Selects The Honourable David C. Onley to Review Ontario’s Accessibility
Laws - Ontario Continues to Make Progress toward Becoming a Barrier-free Province”. Ms. Dillion noted that
the Honourable David C. Onley will be consulting with the public to analyze accessibility progress and that the
review will be complete by the end of 2018.
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